
 

It is conference time! Sign up sheets are now available at drop off and pick up. Conferences are a great time to 

talk with your child’s teachers about how they are doing academically and socially. Teachers will discuss with you 

their recommendation for the next school year based on your child’s development and growth. You will also receive 

a returning student registration packet for the 2024-2025 school year. 

2024-2025 School year details  
Registration will begin at 9:00 am on January 30th for current and returning families. Wonderland preschool 

strives to provide an amazing preschool with dedicated, talented and loving teachers as well as current curriculum 

and materials. In order to continue to provide the level of quality program will be increasing our rates for the new 

school year.   

 

All classes are from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm      Registration fee $175.00 

 

Class       Teachers     Tuition 

3 and 4 year olds 

Orange Class (Tuesday & Thursday)    Jamie & Tami     $175.00 

Green Class (Mon., Wed., & Fri.)   Jamie & Tami     $220.00 
 

4 and 5 year olds 

Purple Class (Tuesday-Thursday)   Cami & Mandye     $265.00 

Red Class (Monday-Thursday)    Jenifer & Monica    $300.00 

Blue Class (Monday-Thursday)    Alison & **     $300.00 

Fantastic Friday (Optional STEAM class for PK only)       $80.00 
 

 

**We are sad to say good-bye to Teacher Kristen at the end of this school year. Her family will be moving to Sunnyside where her husband 

is fire chief.  

January 2024 

Calendar of Events 

Jan. 1 No School - New Year’s Day    

Jan. 5: Happy Birthday Teacher Jenifer 

Jan. 11: Happy 70th Birthday Clarence, our favorite custodian!!  

Jan. 15: No School - MLK Day  

Jan. 16-19: No School - Parent-Teacher Conference  

Jan. 30: Current Family Registration Begins for 2024-2025 

 

Feb. 6: Open Registration for 2024-2025 

Feb. 13: Valentine’s Day party for Orange Class 

Feb. 14: Valentine’s Day party for Green, Purple, Red and Blue Classes 

Feb. 17: Happy Birthday Miss Megan 

Feb. 19: No School - Presidents’ Day  



 

Winter Weather Information 

Yakima has been fortunate to have a mild winter so far, but we also know that January, February and March can sometimes be the    

coldest and snowiest months. Just a few little reminders to get through the rest of winter:  

 We like to get outside for fresh air if the play ground is dry and temperatures are not frigid. Please make sure your child dresses 

appropriately for the weather and brings a coat, hat and gloves to school.   

 When deciding whether to cancel school, Wonderland takes many factors into consideration; these include the current road and facility 

conditions, the weather forecast and staff/student safety. Notification will take place through email, the Wonderland Facebook page 

and the Remind app.  

•If the West Valley School District (WVSD) is closed due to inclement weather, Wonderland will also be closed.  

•If WVSD is delayed, we will make a decision that is safest for our staff and families which may be a late start or cancelation.  

 When arriving to Wonderland be cautious of icy conditions, especially our parking lot. We rely on volunteers to clear the snow and ice  

from the large parking lot and sidewalks which is a big job!  

 

 


